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Hopkins Public School District Board of Education complies with all federal and state laws prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color,  
religion, national origin or ancestry, age, sex, marital status, height, weight, or disability in its programs and activities.  The following person has  

been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Gary Wood, Superintendent 793-7261. 
“Upon request to the Superintendent, the District shall make reasonable accommodation for a disabled person to be able to participate in this activity.” 

616-681-9189 

Contact the office: 

Kelly Talsma...kelltals@hpsvikings.org 

FAX Number: 
 

888-557-7919 

BIG EVENTS:notice date changes 

 

*Fri., May 31  Y5/Kdg. Year end celebration 

*Mon., June 3  Field Day..final answer 

*Thurs., June 6  8:  1st-4th awards assembly.. 

final answer 

*Thurs., June 6  10:  5th Grade Graduation… 

final answer 

*Thurs., June 6  11:10  student dismissal..final answer 

*Fri.., June 7  11:10 student dismissal & LAST DAY 

Spring is in the AIR!!!! 

 

However, Mother Nature can play some nasty 

tricks!  Here is the outdoor gear requirements: 

60 degrees or more...short sleeves allowed 
50-59  light jacket or sleeves needed 
Less than that...COAT!   
 

Also, be mindful if the playground could be wet or 

muddy, boots are required so we don’t mess up 

our lovely building.   

Reader Feeder 
Summer Schedule 

June 26 
July 10 
July 24 

August 7 
August 21 

Little Vikes Daycare 9: am 
Oak Lane Apts. 10: am 

North Park  11: am 
Topaz Estates  12: pm 
Sapphire Estates 1: pm 

 
 

Are you a parent with technology questions? 
“Can my kid get into trouble on Snapchat?”  “What 
apps are kids using today?”  “Does my 7th grader 

need a smartphone?” 

 

 

“Protecting Young Eyes” can give you the answers & 
tools you need to use technology awesomely.   
Founder Chris McKenna presents on:  Wed., May 29 , 
6:30-8:30 @ Hopkins Community Church. 

TWO  

 

   WEEKS 

 

       LEFT! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY, MAY 27 

NO SCHOOL 



 

 

 

 

Our half days for the 2018-19 

school year are: 

 

*Thursday, June 6  

*Friday, June 7  

These are 11:10 dismissals. 

MAKE ARRANGEMENTS 

FOR YOUR CHILD(REN) 

ENCORE!    Summer Music Camp 
June 24-27 

2nd-7th grade (2019/2020) 
At Sycamore Elementary...DEADLINE...JUNE 1! 

Get your smencils!  Smencils 

are pencils that are made from 

100% recycled newspapers & 

come in different fun scents.   

$1 per pencil...sales on   6/7. 

Tues., May 28  8:15-2:15 
2nd Grade Museum/Zoo 

 
Wed., May 29  8:15-2:20 
4th Grade Saugatuck 

 
Wed., May 29  12:10-2:15 

Y5-1st grades to Ag Barn 
 

 

Thurs., May 30  8:45-2:00 

Kdg. Dorr Community Trip 

The 2018-19 district and school Annual Education 

Reports (AERs) are now available.   

They can be accessed on our school website at 

www.hpsvikings.org. 

Paper copies are available at each school.   

FREEDOM 5k 
Thurs., July 4  7:30 a.m. 

Hopkins High School 
Registration NO LATER than 

June 21 
https://runsignup.com/Race/MI/

Hopkins/hopkinsfreedom5k 
For more info contact: 

Brooke   broobren@hpsvikings 
Linsay  linsmitc@hpsvikings.org 

Summer Tutoring: 

Melissa Santiago for  

reading any grade &  

K-3 math. 

melisant@hpsvikings.org 

for information 

 

Last call for popcorn for the 

school year!  Friday, May 31 

50 cents a bag 

Monday, 

      June 3 

 

 

Dress appropriately 

for weather!  

 Remember the tennis 

shoes instead of flip 

flops!!!  Sunscreen your 

children 

 before you send them 

to school!! 
Summer Tutoring: 

Brooke Brenner for  

math 

 

broobren@hpsvikings.org 

for information 

Hopkins AYSO 
Fall 2019/Spring 2020 

Open Registration 

 

NOW-May 31    $85 

June 1-July 31    $100 

Aug. 1-Aug. 15  $115 

Online registration:   

      http://ayso.bluesombrero.com/region1350 

Questions: 

   www.hopkinsayso.com 

Moove-a-thon was a great success.  We were 

able to raise enough money to purchase a  

piano for the 

music  

program!!!  

Thanks to all 

who helped & 

donated. 

Way to go little “cowboys & 

cowgirls”….Mrs.  

Montgomery’s (Miss 

Pickett) class had the most 

Moove-a-thon costume  

participants. 

Labels, labels… 
 

 

 

Last call!  Have 

them turned in 

BY 

Thursday, 

May 30 

Look for Sycamore  

MEAT RAFFLE 

Information coming 

home soon!!! 


